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September 20, 2013





Dear Editor,





Thank you for sending the article “Investigation of relationships among gastroesophageal reflux disease subtypes with NBI magnifying endoscopy” written by Dr. Jing Lv for revision. 





This is to certify that I have read and edited the paper carefully.





Sincerely yours,
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Associated Professor


School of Foreign Studies, Xi’an Jiaotong University


Xi’an 710049, P. R. China
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